Preview learning in preparation for the Spring term.

We hope that your children have had a wonderful Autumn term learning all about the Stone Age.
The preview work that children completed really did help to progress your children’s learning of the
subject. In the spring ferm, we are looking at the Maya Civilization. This unit of work will cover all
the geographical aspects of Mexico, along with the historical features of this amazing period in
time. We cannot wait to get started on it in January!

In order to give your child an advantage to their learning on this topic, we are hoping that over the
Christmas holidays your children can access as much information about the Maya civilisation. Using
the internet find out; who they were? When were they around? What did they do?

Some ideas to think about are: pictures, posters, fact files, foods made or models would be great!

Please post any information gained onto their Seesaw account, so that we can share their work in
class.

Don't forget that Reading Eggs and TT Rockstars will be available to use over this period too.

Thank you for your continued support,
Mr McGuinness

Mrs Robinson

Miss Gould

(LKS2 Team)



